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The Minnesota deadline continues to be listed incorrectly in each iteration of the DRAFT 24-25 FAFSA.  Legislation in
Minnesota from May, 2023 changed our deadline from the 30th day of the term to the last day of the fiscal year.  So for 2024-
2025, the deadline should be June 30, 2025.  I submitted this info in May, August and now again in September via
NASSGAP.
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